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          December 13th 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we approach the last week of the Christmas term, I would like to thank you all for your 

support. 

There has been much to celebrate recently, with the Nativity, Christmas Fair, the 

pantomime in school, Tuesday’s Gulbenkian Concert and today’s Talent Show. We are 

grateful that these events have been able to go ahead but without parent support and PTA 

funds, we would not be able to do it all. 

Christmas Fair 

This event was incredibly well-organised thanks to the hard work of Ana, the Stannard 

family, the Morris-Massetti family and the parent helpers who gave up their time to help on 

the day.  What a great atmosphere there was too.  Approximately £2,000 was raised which 

will be a huge boost to the cabin project.  Thank you to everyone involved, PTA team, parent 

helpers and families that took part and had fun. 

Next week 

On Monday, we have Elfridges so your child will be able to choose a present for a family 

member and get it wrapped up for £2.  Children should bring any new unwanted gifts/items 

suitable for a present and £2 so that they can buy a gift.  Children love this experience of 

choosing a gift.  The PTA elves will be on hand to lay out the gift shop (Elfridges) and wrap 

up the gifts. 

On Tuesday, Santa is visiting with a gift for the children. 

On Thursday, we have our annual Christmas Service in church at 2:00 pm.  All parents are 

welcome to join us. 

Finally, on Friday a special Barham tradition of Carols around the Tree where we invite 

parents, family members and staff to join an impromptu band.  Please contact Mrs 

Washington if you play a musical instrument and would like to join in.  Parents are welcome 

to come and sing along at 1:30pm. 

School finishes at 2:15 pm on Friday and there is no Kingfishers Club. 



This will be the last letter from us this term, so we would like to wish you all a happy 

Christmas and peaceful break. The new term starts on Monday January 6th. 

Have a good weekend. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Alison Higgins           Jo Duhig 
Co-headteacher          Co-headteacher 
         


